September 17, 2018

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS SPECIAL MEETING CANCELLATION

The City of New Buffalo Zoning Board of Appeals Special Meeting/Public Hearing
scheduled for Thursday, September 27, 2018 on a variance request made by Thom
Schmidt, Loyd Thomas Holmes on behalf of Matthew and Feliza Gauthier has been
cancelled.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Mary Lynn
Deputy Clerk
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